
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 3, 2014 
 
 
Dear KaBOOM!, 
 
For good and valuable consideration, receipt of which is hereby acknowledged, I am writing to KaBOOM!, Inc. on behalf 
of the City of Fort Lauderdale to authorize the City of Fort Lauderdale Parks and Recreation Department  Community 
Partner playground build project at Poinciana Park, 401 SE 21 Street, Fort Lauderdale, FL using the following: a 
supervised volunteer installation, engineered wood fiber safety surfacing (understanding using such surfacing requires 
the removal of any asphalt or concrete to create a flat dirt surface base), Playworld Systems Inc. equipment. 
 
The City of Fort Lauderdale is also self-insured and agrees to provide coverage for its own employees and for any 
accidents arising out of the equipment.   
 
The City of Fort Lauderdale Parks and Recreation Department also agrees to maintain the playground at completion of 
the Build Day. 
 
The City of Fort Lauderdale Parks and Recreation Department  will allow the names and logos of the Funding Partner 
and  KaBOOM! on permanent playground signage.  Playground signage is 12 ¼ inches wide by 30 ¼ inches tall and 
mounted on poles.  The sign will be erected in a mutually agreed upon location and in accordance with The City of Fort 
Lauderdale’s guidelines regarding corporate signage.  A photograph depicting the guidelines for such signage is 
attached to this Letter of Permission.   
 
The City of Fort Lauderdale warrants and represents to KaBOOM!, Inc. that it is the sole owner of the land and that 
KaBOOM!, Inc. does not need to secure permission from any third party in order to build the playground on the land as 
outlined herein. 

The City of Fort Lauderdale acknowledges that it is the owner of the playground in its entirety, for the lifetime of the 
playground, including the equipment and/or safety surfacing purchased by KaBOOM! and/or its funding partners. 

If the City of Fort Lauderdale Parks and Recreation Department  is selected as a Community Partner,  as City Manager, 
I am authorized to sign the Letter of Agreement that outlines the obligations of the playground project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Landowner:  City of Fort Lauderdale  
Lee R. Feldman City Manager  
Phone number:  (954) 828-5364 
Email address:  Lfeldman@fortlauderdale.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2013 Letter of Permission 
Please include the necessary contact information for the authorized signatory and fax this 

completed letter to 202-659-0210. 
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